
January 2024 

 

Notice of Implementation of Automatic Voice Response System 

for Hotel Telephone Line 

 

Dear Valued Guests, 

 

Thank you for your continued patronage of Grand Prince Hotel Takanawa. 

Starting from the following date and time, an automated voice response system will be 

installed on the main telephone line (+81-(0)3-3447-1111). 

By following the voice guidance and specifying the content of your inquiry or your desired 

department, the system will connect you directly to the person in charge. 

*The system will connect you to the telephone operator for inquiries that are difficult to be 

handled by the system. 

 

 

Telephone Number Start date and time 

+81-(0)3-3447-1111 
Thursday, 1 February 2024 

7:00A.M. 

 

 

Grand Prince Hotel Takanawa 

Manager 


